
  
 

 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 96.9%  Kingfishers 96.3% Jackdaws 98.1% Hummingbirds 97.9% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 97.3% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Jackdaws 

 

Vision and Hearing Flamingos 21st November Don’t forget that you will need to action 

the recent communication by 17.11.23. 

 

Pupil Leaders Please see attached introductions from our new student leadership team.  

 

BBC Children in Need Wow! Wow! Wow! An amazing £650.00 with funds rising for 

Children in Need.  Thank you to everyone who donated. Fab-u-lous. 

 

Reception and Kingfishers Christmas School Play Wednesday 13th December 
There will be two performances. One at 9.15 a.m. and the next at 3.20 pm. You will be able to 

purchase 2 tickets per family on ParentMail. You can purchase 2 for the morning and 2 for the 

afternoon if you wish.  The cost will be £2.00 per ticket and will include refreshments and 

biscuits. Tickets are now available to purchase through ParentMail. 
 

Jackdaws and Hummingbirds Carol Concert This will take place on Monday 18th 

December at 2.30 pm. Tickets are now available to purchase through ParentMail. 

 

Parent Lunches As you are aware, Ayesha, our new Catering Manager, joined us on Monday 

and has been providing delicious school lunches.  We have re-arranged the Christmas Parent 

Lunches and these will now be a New Year Parent Lunch, on the following dates. 

11th January – Flamingos 

12th January – Kingfishers 
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16th January – Hummingbirds 

17th January – Jackdaws  

The order form will be available in December to order lunch.  Please ensure that you complete 

by the deadline, so Ayesha can order and prepare.   

Something, I am sure you will agree, to look forward to in January after post Christmas 

celebrations.  

 

Whole School Christmas Lunch 14th December  On this day, everyone in school will 

have a hot lunch; there will be no packed lunches.  During the morning, your child will make a 

party hat and a personalised place mat, ready for the meal. It is a very special morning in school 

and the classrooms always reverberate with the happy sounds of children’s laughter and 

Christmas Carols.  The cost is £2.40 per head as normal; there will be no charge for those 

receiving universal free school meals or free school meals. 

We will not be providing crackers for the children as we are aware of how environmentally 

unfriendly the plastic-laden bought Christmas crackers are.  We will however, be providing a 

small gift to all the children and we are pleased that this one small bit of Christmas routine will 

have an impact in reducing seasonal plastic waste. 

 

West Stow 20.11.23 – Jackdaws Just a reminder that the coach will not be returning 

until 15.40 hours. 

 

Quidditch We have spaces for pupils in years 4, 5 and 6 if your child would like to join this 

afterschool club.  Please contact the Office. 

 

Paid Aftershool Club Please note that there will be no afterschool club on 20th December. 

 

Into Opera 15th December 2023  Opera Unwrapped for Christmas – more details to 

follow. 

 

Norfolk Carers Voice and Carers Matter Please see link  

https://www.youngcarersmatternorfolk.org/parent-carers/ 

 

Diary Dates 23.11.23 Hummingbirds to Norwich Theatre 

 

 


